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Happily Ever After 

Does money bring happiness? 
 

  

In PE, we will look dance styles from around 

the world, developing our movement. With 

The Brighton and Hove Foundation, we 

continue to improve our skills in a range of 

invasion games, including Tag Rugby. 

In computing and DT, we will use Scratch to 

design and evaluate a prototype of an 

interactive toy, which we will present to the 

class. 

As mathematicians, we will continue to look at 

fractions, including multiplying and dividing 

fractions. We will also look at decimals, 

working to order, compare, add and subtract 

with decimals to one and two decimal places.  

As scientists, we will continue to explore 

changes and properties of materials. We will 

do experiments to test solubility of different 

materials and explore separating mixtures. We 

will use our scientific knowledge to make 

predictions and ensure they are fair tests. We 

will record and present our data using 

different methods. 
In History, we will be looking at the Shang 

Dynasty of Ancient China. We will learn how 

different classes lived, the jobs they might 

have had, the beliefs they held, and how they 

used ‘Oracle Bones’.  

 

Linked to this, we will look at wider Chinese 

culture, learning about the importance of 

Chinese New Year, the symbol of the Chinese 

Dragon, and the Lantern Festival. We will even 

try our hand at some basic phrases in 

Mandarin! 

In Music, we will be listening to, creating and 

evaluating music related to the four elements. 

We will look at famous composers and explore 

how we can use everyday objects to achieve 

different sounds. 

In RE we will continue learning about Hindus 

and why they want to be good, and focusing on 

Ghandi. In PSHE, we will be looking at Dreams 

and Goals, thinking about what jobs we may 

like to do in the future. 

 

As readers, we will enjoy reading a range of classic 

fairy tales and ‘Spilled Water’ by Sally Grindley. As 

writers, we will improve our non-fiction writing, 

creating non-chronological reports about Chinese 

New Year and writing instructions about lantern 

making. We will continue to build upon our story 

writing skills, creating fairy tales ‘with a twist’. 

In computing and DT, we will use Scratch to 

design and evaluate a prototype of an 

interactive toy, which we will present to the 

class. 

In Geography, we will develop our map skills, 

exploring countries from different 

continents. We will use, atlases, maps and 

digital mapping tools to locate and identify 

different features. 

 


